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| cannot believe that the water company is actually proposing to increase their rates more than 11% while in the midst
of a pandemic with so many people out of work and struggling to pay their bills. What kind of people are you? Are you
living under a rock? Have you no sympathy for these people? Have you not seen the food lines? You need to get your
priorities straight and start living in reality. It's simply unbelievable that you would even request this rate hike.
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